Steve,

Following the most recent meeting, we made sure that the windows on the home are boarded. We
have hired architect Donna Carter, with Carter Design Associates, 817 W. 11th Street, Austin, Texas,
78701 to work with us on the restoration of the home. She has met with the contractor and will be
actively involved in overseeing the work that will be performed on the home.

Thanks,
Pam Madere



